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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Larry Miller, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: January 16, 2025 

SUBJECT: January 11th Planning & Zoning Commission Report 

 The Planning and Zoning Commission addressed one agenda item: 

o Consideration of a Land Exchange Certification to transfer: 

 0.52 acres from 965 Royce Drive to 933 Royce Drive. 

 0.58 acres from 965 Royce Drive to 944 Royce Drive. 

 Submitted by Jeff F. & Gina M. Derrick and Ronald N. 
& Catherine L. Bone. 

 The Planning and Zoning Commission approved this request and 
requires no further action from the Board of Aldermen. 

 


